Special Measures Taken as Response to COVID-19 for
Privately Financed International Students Selection of Master’s Program to
Chiba University Graduate School of Science and Engineering
April 2021 Admission

We have decided that we approve of their taking an online examination using internet connection in
their country of residence when applicants currently staying outside Japan who plan to take an
entrance examination of the Privately Financed International Students Selection to the Graduate
School, cannot come to take the entrance examination in Japan.
However, that only applies to meet all the conditions below:
_ They must satisfy Required Qualifications of application for the Privately Financed International
Students Selection to the Graduate School.
_ They must inform us all the items as stated below by email by Thursday, November 5, 2020.
(See ‘ADVANCE NOTICE’ below.)
__ All application materials without error must arrive to the university during the application period.

_ The effects do not interfere with an internet environment.

ADVANCE NOTICE

> Applicants need to contact a desired academic advisor of their first choice at the Graduate School
in advance and discuss their research plan. (However, applicants to the Department of Physics
may contact anyone of faculty members in their research subarea of the Department.)

> They are required to email to write the following items to the email address below.

Email address 1ad2880@office.chiba-u.jp

Subject line Online exam application for Privately Financed International Students

Selection to the Graduate School

Email message body 1. Applicant’s full name

2. Applicant’s receivable email address

3. I cannot come to take an entrance exam in Japan on December 17,
2020 due to COVID-19.

4. Iwould like to take an online exam.

5. Thave already contacted Prof. X (write his/her full name), my future

academic advisor and obtained his/her consent to the admission

application.






